
Lemont. Stephen

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Lemont, Stephen
Friday, March 12, 2010 11 :26 AM
'Willie Preacher'
RE: Follow-up to Consultation Letters Regarding AREVA Eagle Rock Uranium Enrichment
Facility, Bonneville County, Idaho

Willie,

Thank you for responding. I apologize for the misspelling of Chairman Coby's name in the letters. I noticed
that too when I was preparing my email.

I look forward to hearing back from you regarding the letters.

Thanks again.

Steve

s~ ~efflO«t

Senior Environmental Project Manager
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Federal and State Materials and

Environmental Management Programs
Mail Stop: T-8F5
Washington, DC 20555-0001
Telephone: 301-415-5163
Fax: 301-415-5369
Email: Stephen.Lemont@nrc.gov

From: Willie Preacher [mailto:wpreacher@sbtribes.com]
Sent: Friday, March 12, 2010 11:06 AM
To: Lemont, Stephen
Subject: RE: Follow-up to Consultation Letters Regarding AREVAEagle Rock Uranium Enrichment Facility, Bonneville
County, Idaho

Stephen the name of our Chairman in Alonzo A. Coby, you do have it right in this letter to me, but the letter that was
sent to him personally is addressed to Alonzo A. Cohy. We are reviewing the letters and will get back with you and as
soon as we can. -Willie

From: Lemont, Stephen [mailto:Stephen.Lemont@nrc.gov]
Sent: Friday, March 12, 2010 8:39 AM
To: Willie Preacher
Subject: Follow-up to Consultation Letters Regarding AREVAEagle Rock Uranium Enrichment Facllity, Bonneville County,
Idaho

Dear Mr. Preacher:

I am Steve Lemont, the new U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) Project Manager for the
Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) that the NRC is preparing in support of its licensing action for the
proposed AREVA Eagle Rock uranium enrichment facility in Bonneville County. NRC contacted Chairman
Coby regarding this project in a letter dated July 29, 2009, and more recently in a letter dated February 19,
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2010. regarding the proposed electrical transmission line for the AREVA Eagle Rock facility. For your
reference, I have attached these two letters to this email.

The purpose of this email is to follow-up on the two letters, to request the views of the Shoshone-Bannock
Tribes regarding any further actions necessary to identify historic properties that may be affected by the
construction, operation, and decommissioning of the proposed AREVA Eagle Rock facility and the proposed
transmission line and associated structures. Find MW004, which is discussed in the July 29 letter, has been
determined to be eligible for listing in the National Register of Historic Places. Any other information you may
have would also be appreciated. After assessing information you provide, we will identify any further actions
that are necessary to comply with the consultation process under Section 106 of the National Historic
Preservation Act.

If you have any questions regarding the project, or need additional information, please contact me at 301-415-
5163 or Stephen. Lemont@nrc.gov. I appreciate your assistance in this matter, and look forward to receiving
your response. Thank you.

Sincerely,
Steve Lemont

S~L~
Senior Environmental Project Manager
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Federal and State Materials and

Environmental Management Programs
Mail Stop: T-8F5
Washington, DC 20555-0001
Telephone: 301-415-5163
Fax: 301-415-5369
Email: Stephen.Lemont@nrc.gov
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